
Site Report – Meshik – May, 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Josh Stauber, Principal 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
Graduation 2025  Micarlo                            Andrew                                        John 

 

 



 

Pre-K and Kinder 
 
                            Erik              Mack                Tank               Brett           Zia              Maverick 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Personnel Update 
Teachers: 
K-3 Aaron Packard (Former student teacher, coming back next year as regular full time teacher) 
4-8 Lauren Seiter (First year teacher with LPSD, returning next year)  
9-12 JW Newton (2nd year with LPSD, returning next year) Also in charge of Student Government and CTE 
 
 
Classified: 
Holly Matson (cook, many years with Meshik and planning on retiring at the end of the year) 
Chris Bybee (custodian, bus driver, first year) 
Kavekah Stogner (Classroom aid, first year, works primarily in Aarons room with academic support, also PE 
aid) 
Preschool teacher (vacant) 
 

Eligibility 
We had two students qualify and  attend NYO in Anchorage.  Congratulations to Micarlo and Andrew 
 
We also had graduation on May 3rd where we celebrated and said goodbye to three Meshik Wolves.   
 

LSAC Activity 
 
 
LSAC meetings occurred Sept. 18th, Oct. 9th, Nov 13th, Jan 15th, Feb 10th, March 5th, April 2nd.   
  
Members include: President Toni Christensen, Vice President Jaclyn Christensen, Secretary Tisha Kalmakoff, 
and Members Maxine Christensen, and Breanna Griechen. 
 
Annual Goals:  
-School/Community Collaboration 
-Increase opportunities for students through: Student Government, Athletics, CTE, Project based learning, 
and community involvement. 
-Maintain communication 
-Focus the school being a community event location 
-Working to help our students meet graduation requirements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Community Engagement 
Salmon Color Run  

 

 
 



Student and Staff Safety 
 
 Allison teaching the kids about healthy choices and activities 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
We currently have 24 students enrolled.  
K-3 (10) 
4-8 (8) 
9-12 (6) 
April attendance: 
-K-3 (90%) 
-4-8 (86%) 
-9-12 (94%) 
 

 
 
 



Other 

As I prepare to leave the Lake and Peninsula School District, I want to express my deepest 
gratitude for the time I've spent here—especially as the principal of Meshik School. It has 
been an incredible journey, full of growth, learning, and unforgettable experiences. 

Living and working in a remote village in Alaska has been nothing short of life-changing. 
I've had the privilege of working alongside an exceptional team of educators and 
community members who share a deep commitment to our students and their futures. 
Your support, collaboration, and dedication have made each day meaningful, and for that, 
I’m truly thankful. 

To the students, staff, families, and community—thank you for welcoming me, trusting 
me, and allowing me to be part of your lives. Meshik School will always hold a special 
place in my heart. 

Though it's time for a new chapter, I leave with memories I will always treasure and 
relationships that will continue to inspire me. 

Quyana, and farewell for now. 

-Josh 

 
 


